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Teddington Park Residents Association Inc.
153 Golfdale Road, Toronto ON M4N 2C1 416.484.9513
tpra@rogers.com

December 3, 2013

Planning and Growth Management Committee
10" Floor, West Tower, City Hall

100 Queen Street West

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Attention: Nancy Martins, Committee Secretary
Email: pgme(@toronto.ca

Dear Chair Milczyn and Members of P&GM Committee

Item PG29.4: Electronic and Illuminated Signs Study and Recommendations
for Amendments to Chapter 694 of the Municipal Code

Teddington Park Residents Association Inc. (TPRA) is writing to ask that the proposed
amendments to Chapter 694 of the Municipal Code concerning electronic and illuminated
signs be deferred to allow our Association and other resident and ratepayer groups in the
same situation sufficient time to review and assess the impact of the proposed changes on
our neighbourhoods and local public space.

Also, TPRA would appreciate being kept informed of the progress of this issue.
Thank-you,
Hilde Reis-Smart, Secretary

Teddington Park Residents Association Inc.
tpra@rogers.com



